
 

 
Leelanau County 

Election Commission 

Public Notice 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Public Accuracy Test for the August 6, 2024, State 
Primary Early Voting Site will be held at the Leelanau County Government Center, 8527 E. 
Government Center Drive, Suttons Bay, on Monday, July 15, 2024, beginning at 9:00 a.m. 
 
This Public Accuracy Test is conducted to demonstrate that the computer program used to 
count the votes cast at the election meet the requirements of law.  
 
The public is invited to attend. 
 
Michelle L. Crocker, Leelanau County Clerk 
Leelanau County Election Commission 
 


